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LUKOIL’S SUPPORT FOR YOUNG SERBIAN CYCLISTS

Thanks to the financial support of LUKOIL SRBIJA, the Serbian junior female and
male selections were able to take part in the European Track Championship for
juniors and younger seniors in the German city of Cottbus. The three-member
women's national team achieved the greatest success on the track in the history of
Serbian cycling at European championships. The young female cyclists won fourth
place in perhaps the most demanding discipline on the track – the team time trial.

President of the Cycling Federation of Serbia, Dušan Gojić, thanked LUKOIL
company for recognizing the potential of young forces on the Serbian national
team, which justified this support with a historic result.


